
 

 

 
 
	
								
	
			
	
	
				
							
	
																
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                 
                   

 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

            PLEASE READ J   
Beginning 3/09/25 Golf Pro Shop hours are 6:30 am – 6:00 pm. 
3/09/25  LAST CART RENTED OUT TIME IS 4:45 pm- usually two 
hours prior to sunset as provided by the weather service.   
CARTS MUST BE RETURNED to the cart lot BEFORE sunset. 

GOLF TOURNAMENTS AT SCC 
Please call the pro shop for daily tee times & for tournament 
date’s tee time availability. 
3/07 Summerville Chamber – NOON shotgun – course closed 
3/09 VOLVO Golf Outing – 9:00 am shotgun 
3/15 ATI Golf – 9:00 am shotgun 
3/18 SOBs at Beech Creek in Sumter – 11:00 am 
3/22 MUSC Dental School Golf – 9:00 am shotgun 
3/26 Coast Guard Golf – 8:00 am shotgun 
3/28 Driving for Dementia - 1:00 pm shotgun 
3/30 Director of Staff Golf – 8:30 am shotgun 
4/03 AZALEA CLASSIC hosted by S’ville Exchange Club – 1:00 pm 
4/05 Knights of Columbus – 8:00 am shotgun 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

EVENTS AT THE CANDLELITE PAVILION 
FREE SHAG LESSONS on Wednesday nights at 6:30 pm. 

                 MARCH 5, 12, 19, 26 
Followed by OPEN NIGHT DANCE 7:30-9:30 pm. 

Music by DJ Wendell Nolan. Cash bar available-grill open. 

******************************************           

 

 

Pay account in full by the 10th of the month to qualify. 
$50 WINNER 

JONATHAN TIRADO 

BRAY’S BOGEYS 
Congrats to our SCC team for defending the 
Summerville Cup title for 2025.  Pine Forest played 
a good match and we thank them for their 
camaraderie.  Thank you to Barry Connor, Ryan 
Castle and Rich Bull for serving as captains of our 
team and to all the players for representing SCC. 
The Superbowl Powerball was a lot of fun and for 
two years in a row now we have had great 
weather. Congratulations to Derrick Johnson, Jim 
Mutispaugh, Matt Blanton and Brodie Blanton for 
winning. Hopefully next year we'll have three years 
of good weather.  
We're excited about the upcoming Pickleball courts 
on court 4. We are going with asphalt this time so 
the ball will bounce correctly. I look forward to 
doing golf and Pickleball collaborations soon. 
Hopefully everyone has been noticing the changes 
we have been making on the course.  Soon all the 
new sod areas should be grown in and will 
give some new looks on the course for your 
enjoyment. 
We had a successful fitting day done by Mizuno. 
The rep is scheduling another day to come out in 
May and should be able to do putting and wedge 
fitting as well. I currently have the full line of fitting 
materials from Mizuno, Srixon and Wilson. I also 
have demo Ping, Callaway and Taylormade woods 
as well.   Looking forward to a great Spring! 
~Bray Blanton 
 

Be kind and compassionate to one another, 
forgiving each other, just as in Christ God 
forgave you.   EPHESIANS 4:32  NIV 

      ATTENTION LADY GOLFERS! 
Please come join us for 9 holes every Tuesday starting  
MARCH 4th at 3:30 pm.  If interested, please call or text  

CHRISTINE ALLEGRUCCI at (570) 447-5179.   
ALL Levels of play are welcome to join us! 
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SUMMERVILLE CC TEAM DEFEATS PINE FOREST in  
 2025 SUMMERVILLE CUP played February 1 & 2                                     

   

Partial team  pictured above, left to right:  Wayne & Wyatt Mizell, Chris 
Asbell, Ryan Castle, Derrick Johnson, Jack Ellis, Mike Cobb, Joe Waring,  
Rich Bull, Dan Sweat, Gary Hartmann, Barry Connor, Pat Pye, Tim Cone. 

       

        

Forming a New Tennis League 
 

FROM THE OFFICE:   Longtime member Richard Dubose 
passed away February 22 – we will surely miss seeing him at the 
club. We pray for his wife, Nelita, and his family during this difficult 
time.  On a happier note, congratulations to Marissa and Luke 
Summers on the birth of their son, Ezekiel “Zeke”, on February 
26….we are excited to meet him!  Also, congrats to his big sister, 
Olivia, and big brother, Danny.   
    We are revising our membership application and public green fee 
rates to become effective April 1, 2025.  We will post the 
information on line and in the pro shop by March 9th.   Daylight 
Savings begins on March 9 and twilight rates will begin at 3:00 pm 
starting that day. 
   With the beautiful weather drawing more golfers in we are looking 
for a couple of starters who are available to work on the weekends.  
Please contact Bray or Suzanne in the office if you are interested. 
    Bray has been busy stocking our pro shop with new merchandise. 
We have received our first shipment of CENTENNIAL golf shirts that 
are available for purchase in the golf shop for only $45.00.  We also 
have a limited supply of GREENWAVE GREEN Skoni golf shoes 
available for only $59.95!   
     We are looking forward to a great 2025 year of golf, family, and 
friends!   Enjoy each moment!          Suzanne BlantonJ 
 
GHIN HANDICAP REMINDER: If you are a SCC member at any level and 
would like to add this service at any time to your account contact Bray or 
Suzanne in office at 843-873-2210. Most tournaments require verification. 
 

 

 

 

      CHARLESTON AREA MEN’S INTERCLUB  
Our team placed First at Charleston National and we are currently in 

FIRST PLACE overall!  If you are a SCC member and interested in playing 
 in the 2025 monthly matches, reach out to our Team Captain, 

KYLE BOCZKOWSKI at 843-469-5917 
A GHIN Handicap is required to play; $45 entry fee per player per match.   

For more information about the Interclub go to:   chsinterclub.org 
APR 07 - Crowfield – 8:30 am; MAY 05 – Legend Oaks – 9:00 am; 

 JUNE 09 – Summerville CC – 8:30 am 
 

 INTERESTED IN FORMING A NEW TENNIS LEAGUE?   
Are you interested in joining an Intramural Tennis 
League in the Summerville area?  If so, contact 
Paula Reinsant – preinsant@hotmail.com or 
 Liz Rhoads – lizrhoads@gmail.com 
They are looking to form a new women's tennis 
league in the greater Summerville area among the 
many clubs and neighborhoods. This new league 
would provide a new option for the Summerville 
area for 55 plus – self rated 2.5 to 3.5 ladies! We 
would like to hear from you, and know more about 
your availability…….Paula and Liz 
 

GOLF ACCOMPLISHMENTS 
2/04 & 05  Brooks Moore shot 78, 1 under his 
age and on 2/24 shot 76, 3 under his age…he’s 
on fire! 
2/12/25 Moe Paquin eagled # 1. 
2/17 /25 John Davis shot 78, 4 under his age. 

OUR CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION  
of the golf course is in the early 

planning stages.  Please share your 
ideas for 2025 by sending me an email 

to:  sblanton@knology.net     
We are looking forward to sharing this 

special event with all of you! 
 

                     2025 SCC GOLF EVENTS  
May 23, 24, 25 – “CHICK” Miler Invitational 
June 14/15 - Club Championship 
June 21/22 –Father Son/Daughter 
July 4 – Firecracker Blitz 
July 7-10 – Golf Camp by Bray Blanton 
July 14-17 – 2nd Golf Camp by Bray Blanton 
July 18 – Roy Meyers JUNIOR OPEN 
July 19/20 – Member – Member 
Aug 1, 2/3 – Member – Guest 
August TBD - Our CENTENNIAL Celebration 
Oct 26 – Cuthbert Classic  
Dec – TBD – Hartmann Christmas Open 

SUMMERVILLE HIGH SCHOOL BOYS GOLF TEAM 
SCC is the home course for the Greenwave Golf 
Team.  Their 9- hole matches begin at 4:00 pm.  
Scheduled home matches for the season: 
March 11 – Berkeley HS & Phillip Simmons 
March 13 – Lucy Beckham HS 
March 20 – James Island HS 
April 15 – Ashley Ridge HS 
                               GO GREENWAVE! 
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